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7th February 2023 
 
School Photos 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will have a Tempest photography on site on Monday 13th February to take individual 
and sibling school photos.  
 
We would like to invite those with younger/older siblings, who do not attend Ellington 
Primary, to come in to school from 8:15am if you would like them to be photographed 
together. Children must be accompanied by a parent/carer or book in to breakfast club via 
School Comms. Children with siblings in school can have their photographs taken during the 
school day. 
 
Children will be sent home with their photo proofs on the day and you will have the 
opportunity to purchase photograph packages online if you wish. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Hodgson 
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